
Chairman’s Announcements 

 

 

Subject: COVID-19 

 

The infection rate in Wiltshire remains low, but we cannot be complacent and 
it’s important that everyone continues with their great efforts so far to follow 
social distancing measures and maintain good hand hygiene.  

The advice for everyone remains the same: 

 Keep washing hands regularly 

 Wear a face covering over the nose and mouth in enclosed spaces 

 Stay at least a metre away from people not in their household 

If anyone is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, no matter how slight they may 

be – a high temperature, a new, continuous cough or a loss or change to your 

sense of smell or taste – isolating and getting tested should be done 

immediately.  

As a reminder, the isolation period is now 10 days. Those living in the same 

households should self-isolate for 14 days if they, or any members of the 

household, receive a positive test. Staying at home means not going out for 

any reason, including to work, or to the shops. 

We thank everyone for their continued support and for playing their part. 

 

 


